
Dear partners,  
 

 

We would like to inform you that following the negotiations held between FGSZ Ltd. and 

SNTGN TRANSGAZ SA the Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement concluded 

between the two companies was signed, according to which it is expected that, starting 

with 1 October 2022, at the Csanádpalota interconnection point (EIC: 

21Z000000000236Q), in the direction Romania → Hungary, the technical capacity will be 

3,057,174 kWh/h (25⁰C/0⁰C), equivalent to 280,000 Scm/h (15⁰C), compared to the 

200,000 Scm/h (15⁰C) at present. 

The capacity increase will be reflected in the auction notices published on the Regional 

Capacity Booking Platform Portal, Portal RBP.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

SNTGN Transgaz SA 

 

https://ipnew.rbp.eu/Rbp.eu/#/capacityauction-list

